
Fall 2020

Message from the CEO 
I want to start out by 

expressing my deepest 
sympathy to those of you that 
have suffered loss during 
this unprecedented time in 
our nation’s history. You are 
constantly in my thoughts 
and prayers. We as a credit 

union have been adjusting to some very difficult times 
in unchartered waters. Parts of our great nation have 
been completely shut down and forced into economic 
downfall. Small businesses have suffered the most. 
We are at a place we have never seen before, but 
we will persevere, we will learn from this and we will 
become stronger.

Pee Dee Federal Credit Union never closed our doors, 
even when members of our staff were infected. We 
followed safety guidelines and continued to serve our 
members as best we could. We implemented our drive 
thru and kept our lobby closed until we felt it was safe 
to reopen. In the extreme heat and humidity of a South 
Carolina summer, water and tents were provided to 
make our members as comfortable as possible. We 
honestly have done our best to serve our members 
and to keep and continue to earn your trust in us.

I believe in our staff and our membership and I have 
seen this crisis bring out the absolute best in both. 
A huge thank you is in order, for your patience and 
understanding during the COVID-19 struggle. We are 
not yet out of the woods, but together we will get there.

Mike Leviner
Mike Leviner, CEO

Kick off the Season with Great Savings!Kick off the Season with Great Savings!
Score BIG with a great rate on a new or used car with a loan from 

your credit union. Whether you want to buy new or used wheels or 
refinance your existing loan that’s with another lender, Pee Dee is your 
QUARTERBACK for all your financing needs.

NOW THAT’S A HAIL MARY OF A TOUCHDOWN PASS!

For more information, connect with your credit union representative today 
at 843.669.0461, visit our branch or apply online at www.pdfcu.org.

RATES AS LOW AS

1.99%*
APR

*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. The rate may vary depending on each individual’s credit history 
and other underwriting factors. All loans are subject to approval and membership eligibility. All credit 
union loan programs, rates, terms and conditions are subject to change at any time without notice.

New Employee Marquita Brown
Marquita Brown joins our credit union family in the loan department. Marquita is from Marion, 
SC where she lives with her husband and two sons. Come in and say hello to Marquita!

http://www.pdfcu.org


Annual Membership Meeting
JOIN US FOR OUR 56TH ANNUAL MEETING OCTOBER 5TH, 5-7 PM

Mark your calendar and join us for this official gathering of the membership. The 
evening is a perfect forum to find out what your credit union is doing for you! 

There will be raffle prizes that you do not want to miss!

Take a slow ride through our parking lot beginning 
at the Coit Street entrance to register, receive a 
ballot and ticket to claim your giveaway!!

Congratulations to our re-elected Board Members: Mamie Tedder, Lionel 
Brown and Evelyn Woodberry. Plus, two open seats vacated by retiring board 
members are being filled by Annie Murray and Dr. Machell Sprauve.  All seats 
are unopposed and voted on by acclamation.

You Deserve a Break. 
Skip a Holiday Loan Payment!

Enjoy a little time and distance from your 
loan payment with our Skip-A-Pay* program. 

Members with accounts in good standing can 
choose to skip November, December or January’s 
loan payment.

To complete the Skip-a-Pay Request form, please visit our branch or our 
website at www.pdfcu.org.
*Exclusions apply, including but not limited to mortgage loans, Visa credit cards, Credit Builder, Educator and Holiday. 
$25 per loan. Skip-A-Pays are not guaranteed approval.

SKIP A

PAY

COVID-19 Scams to Avoid
   Don’t respond to texts, emails or calls about checks from the government.
   Ignore online offers for vaccinations. There are no products proven to treat 

or prevent COVID-19 at this time.
  Be wary of ads for test kits. The FD A recently announced approval for one home 
test kit which requires a doctor’s order. But most test kits being advertised have 
not been approved by the FDA and aren’t necessarily accurate.

   Hang up on robo calls. Scammers are using illegal robo calls to pitch 
everything from low-priced health insurance to work-at-home schemes.

   Watch for emails claiming to be from the CDC or WHO.
   Use sites like coronavirus.gov and usa.gov/coronavirus to get the latest 

information. And don’t click on links from sources you don’t know.
   Do your homework when it comes to donations. Never donate in cash, by 

gift card, or by wiring money. 

Holiday Closings
Columbus Day

Monday, October 12, 2020
Veterans Day

Wednesday, November 11, 2020
Thanksgiving

Thursday, November 26, 2020
Friday, November 27, 2020
(drive-through will be OPEN) 

Christmas Eve
Thursday, December 24, 2020

(close at 1:00 pm)
Christmas Day

Friday, December 25, 2020
New Year’s Eve

Thursday, December 31, 2020
(close at 1:00 pm)
New Year’s Day

Friday, January 1, 2021

305 West Pine Street
Tele | 843.669.0461
Fax | 843.678-9053

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mamie Tedder | Chairman

David Turner | Vice Chairman
Roselyn Green | Secretary

Kenneth McAllister | Treasurer
Lionel Brown

Evelyn Woodberry
Barbara Kennedy

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Barbara Kennedy | Chairman

Kira Brown
Annie Murray

Machell Sprauve

OFFICE HOURS
Monday - Friday

9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Drive-Thru

Monday - Friday
8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

www.pdfcu.org
www.twitter.com/pdfcu

http://www.pdfcu.org
http://www.pdfcu.org
http;//www.twitter.com/pdfcu
http://coronavirus.gov
http://usa.gov/coronavirus
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